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I want to know my vote in Oregon elections are my actual votes. In person with valid 

I.D. and voter registration card. Paper ballots in person and counted without cheating 

voter machines. The mail in voting started in the late 80s for Oregon. Oregon has 

NOT had a republican governor since. The odds of that are nonexistent. Our 

elections are NOT the will of the people. Our federal elections need to be the voice of 

the American legal citizens, not tampered with by Oregon Democrats that think they 

know better than the people what we want. Most of our beautiful state's geography is 

not being represented by our "Representatives". We're all being portrayed with Kate 

Brown and Tina Kotek values and morals. It's simply not true. We want our true 

values represented, but we have taxation without representation. Rural Oregonians 

feel we are slaves to these "Representatives". Let us have an equal voice in where 

and what our tax dollars are spent. In person voting on election day will possibly bring 

truth and fair play to our elections for the first time in decades. 

Respectfully, Nora Jo Becker 


